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PRINCE EDWARD ISLAND INTERPROVINCIAL CARRIERS LICENSE RENEWAL 
 
 

The license issued under the International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) for the 2021 calendar 
year expires on December 31, 2021.  Enclosed is an application form to be used to renew 
your IFTA license for the calendar year 2022. 
 
Please complete and return this application along with the required fee ($25.00 for the 
license and $25.00 for each set of two decals) as soon as possible so that your 2022 IFTA 
license and decals may be issued. 
 
A portion of the application form is pre-populated with your data (highlighted fields).  Please 
check this pre-populated data and make any changes that are required.  Please also ensure 
that the remainder of the application form is completed accurately. 
 
The International Fuel Tax Agreement is in effect in all ten Canadian provinces and all U. S. 
states except Alaska and Hawaii, and the District of Columbia. 
 
 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting: 
 
 

Taxation and Property Records Division 
P O Box 1150, Charlottetown, PE   C1A 7M8 

Telephone: 902-368-4070; Fax: 902-368-6164 
Email:  taxandland@gov.pe.ca  Web site: www.princeedwardisland.ca  

 
 
 

This notice is prepared for information purposes only, and should not be considered a substitute for 
the statutes.  Should there be any conflict between the contents of this notice and the statutes, the 
statutes shall prevail. 

 


